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Lee County Visitor & Convention Bureau       

welcomes new intern 
 
 
LEE COUNTY, Fla. – The Lee County Visitor & Convention Bureau welcomes Krys 
Guillaume as its new intern. 
 
Guillaume will serve as a project-based intern supporting all areas of the VCB, including 
marketing, public relations, sales, visitor services, administration and tourism education training. 
He is a senior and an international student at Florida Gulf Coast University majoring in Resort & 
Hospitality Management. 
 
He recently served as a multi-department intern at the Hyatt Regency Coconut Point Resort and 
Spa, as well as a food and beverage intern at Spring Run Golf Club in Bonita Springs. 
 
Guillaume is from Haiti and speaks French, Haitian Creole and English. He is an avid soccer and 
basketball player and has a passion for travel. He looks forward to a career in tourism. 
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